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Headteacher : Mr M Grogan 
 

St George’s Central CE Nursery 
 

Newsletter – Friday 27th April 2018 

We welcome you all back to our nursery after the Easter holidays! We hope this was an enjoyable break for you. We also welcome to 

our nursery all our new children and families who have joined us this term.   

 

Shakerley Fun Day – It was great to see so many of you at the Shakerley Fun Day over Easter. I 

am sure that you and your children all had lots of fun on the many stalls in and around our 

Lancaster Avenue Nursery. With regards to the mosaic design at the community centre, I 

received lots of designs and so will soon be sending them to the artist so that he can start to put 

the final design together. Once this is ready, the artist will come to the community centre and all 

children involved will be invited to help piece together the mosaic so that it can be installed on 

the wall outside the community centre. I will keep you updated with our progress with this. 

 

Nursery places for September 2018 – Should you, or anyone you know, have any children looking for nursery 

provision for September 2018 then please send them in our direction! As you know, we offer nursery provision at 

our Darlington Street school site for children from aged 3 years old and also at our Lancaster Avenue site on the 

Shakerley estate for children from aged 2 years old. Many children in our area are entitled to funding to attend 

nursery – which means they can come for all or part of the week for FREE! People may not be aware of this and 

so if you know anyone with a 2 or 3 year old child, ask them to contact our School Business Manager, Mrs Smith 

on 01942 883773 and she will do all the necessary checks and add your child’s name to our ever growing lists for 

September.   

 

Group Photographs – The photographer was in nursery last week to take the annual group photos. These should be on 

display in nursery and available for you to purchase before half term.  

 

Smithills Farm – On Monday, our older pre-school children will be joining the nursery children from Darlington Street 

on a trip to Smithills Farm. As stated in the letter we recently sent home, your children will need to be dropped off and 

collected from St George’s Central CE School on Darlington Street, Tyldesley. I am sure your children will have an 

enjoyable day. 

 

Physibodies – Don’t forget our Physibodies sessions held every Tuesday morning, 9:30am – 10.30am at the Lilford Centre 

(across the car park). The sessions are open to all children within the Tyldesley community aged 1 – 5 years old. For further 

information please speak to Ms Naughton.  

 

Sun protection – I am thinking positive, in that over the next few weeks we will have some improved weather! As children 

will be outside for a relatively short period of the day we advise that they should come to nursery with a water bottle, a 

sun hat and sun glasses and that any sun cream should be applied at home before children come to nursery so that 

re-application in nursery will not be necessary.  We will adapt any outdoor activities within our sessions and children will be 

encouraged to drink from their water bottles on a regular basis throughout the day. 

 

The next newsletter will be emailed out on Friday 25
th

 May. Paper copies of the newsletter will be made available at the nursery 

office for you to pick up should you wish. Have a great month.         Mr M Grogan – Headteacher
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